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      2023 ULTRA MUSIC FESTIVAL 
The Ultra Music Festival will take place the weekend of Friday, March 24, 2023, 

Saturday, March 25, 2023, and Sunday, March 26, 2023, at Bayfront Park in 

Downtown Miami. 

  

Friday, March 24, 2023 

Gates open at 4:00 PM until 12:00 AM. 
 

Saturday, March 25, 2023 

Gates open at 12:00 PM until 12:00 AM. 
 

Sunday, March 26, 2023 

Gates open at 12:00 PM until 10:00 PM. 

 

Beginning at 9:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 23, 2023, all Biscayne Boulevard 

northbound traffic will be re-routed to the southbound lanes at S.E. 1 Street and 

returning to the normal trajectory at N.E. 4 Street. All Biscayne Boulevard 

southbound traffic will be re-routed westbound at N.E. 6 Street. There will be no 

southbound traffic on Biscayne Boulevard from N.E. 6 Street. All southbound traffic 

will be detoured to N.E. 2 Avenue and North Miami Avenue. 

 

Miami Police officers will be assigned throughout the area, to assist with residents, 

patrons, and traffic control. Access to the Port of Miami Traffic will always remain 

open on NE 5 Street. However, as a recommendation please utilize the Port of Miami 

Tunnel, which can be accessed from I-395.   

 

Ultra will also have a community hotline for any questions regarding the event (786) 

767-7272. This hotline will be open business hours and during all event hours 

Friday, Saturday, and Sunday. Event webpage https://ultramusicfestival.com  

 

For Questions regarding Miami-Dade Transit bus-reroutes contact (311) and/or visit 

http://www.miamidade.gov/transit/    

https://ultramusicfestival.com/
http://www.miamidade.gov/transit/

